
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Dawson

Integrated Health and Social Care 

This Council recognises the urgency of producing an integration of health and social 
care nationally and locally in a manner which is sensitive to both local democratic 
and clinical inputs. 

Council recognises that the present crisis concerns both governance and finance, 
each of which requires addressing urgently.

Council welcomes the cross-Party initiative by a large group of Labour, Lib Dem, 
Conservative and Green Members of Parliament seeking to push this agenda of 
reform of governance and finance of Heath & social care forward on a cross-party 
basis.


